
Due to the forecast of icy, snowy conditions for Saturday, Shabbat services scheduled for tomorrow, Saturday, Jan. 16,
are CANCELLED.

We hope you have a safe, cozy, and warm Shabbat at home, and we'll see you on Friday, Jan. 29, for the Shabbat potluck at
the home of Hillary Waterman and Bob Rosenberg, and Friday, Feb. 4 and Saturday, Feb. 5, for Shabbat services at Adas
Yoshuron with Rabbi Margalit.

Shabbat Shalom.

-- 
Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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